
KITTITAS COUNTY 

Board of County Commissioners 

 

AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 

AGENDA DATE:  June 21, 2016 

 

ACTION REQUESTED: Request the Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) review and 

consider recommendations from the Homeless and Affordable 

Housing Committee (HAHC).  

              

 

BACKGROUND: At the June 10, 2016 meeting of the HAHC, during the public portion 

of the meeting, members of the public in attendance requested the 

committee consider asking the BOCC to look for creative solutions to 

allow the residents of Shady Brook to stay together as a community.  

David Miller, city of Ellensburg representative on the HAHC, 

presented a document he requested be submitted to the BOCC.  The 

HAHC committee reviewed the document, suggested some changes 

and voted to forward it to the BOCC. 

 

INTERACTION: Residents of Shady Brook have attended the past two meeting of the 

HAHC to urge them to look for solutions to the mobile home park 

issues.   

 

RECOMMENDATION: Consider HAHC recommendations. 

 

HANDLING: Original – Clerk of the Board 

   

ATTACHMENTS: Letter from David Miller, HAHC member-English version 

 Letter from David Miller, HAHC member-Spanish version 

   

LEAD STAFF: Homeless and Affordable Housing Committee  

 

 

 

 

 
  


